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Content: 

On January 23, 2025, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange (HOSE) issued a document 

announcing the possibility of delisting for the shares of An Giang Import - Export Company (stock 

code: AGM) due to the following violations: 

- Supervision status according to the Decision No. 504/QĐ-SGDHCM dated August 30, 

2024 by the Hochiminh Stock Exchange (HOSE) due to the accumulated losses 

exceeding its actual contributed capital according to the consolidated reviewed semi-

annual financial statements in 2024. 

- Supervision status according to the Decision No. 466/QĐ-SGDHCM dated August 02, 

2024 by the Hochiminh Stock Exchange (HOSE) due to the negative equity on the 

consolidated financial statements of the latest period except for the audited financial 

statements of the year. 

- Supervision status according to the Decision No. 129/QĐ-SGDHCM dated March 29, 

2024 by the Hochiminh Stock Exchange (HOSE) due to the after-tax profit of parent 

company’s shareholders according to the audited financial statements in 2022 and 2023 

were negative number. 

- Warning status according to the Decision No. 128/QĐ-SGDHCM dated March 29, 

2024 by the Hochiminh Stock Exchange (HOSE) because the auditor has given a 

qualified opinion for the audited financial statements in 2023. 

On January 22, 2025, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange (HOSE) received the consolidated 

financial statements in Quarter 4/2024. Accordingly, the accumulated after-tax profit of 

parent company’s shareholders was -251.4 billion dongs, the undistributed after-tax profit 

of -417.3 billion dongs exceeding the actual contributed capital was 182 billion dongs and 

the equity of -235.3 billion dongs according to the consolidated financial statements in 

Quarter 4/2024. 

Pursuant to the provisions of Point e, Clause 1, Article 120 under Decree 155/2020/NĐ-

CP dated December 31, 2020, the stock will be delisted  if one of the following causes “Business 

result has been losed in three consecutive years or the accumulated losses exceeding its actual 



contributed capital or the negative equity on the latest year financial statements”, HOSE noted that 

the shares of AGM are likely to be delisted if the 2024 financial statements shows a loss in business 

results.  

 

 


